Omak Public Library Board Meeting  

Conducted remotely via Zoom

August 18, 2020

Members present: Cynthia Tollefson, Betsy Rainsford, Lorraine Derig and Librarian Yvette Farmer. 

Minutes from July read and approved.
Bills presented and approved for payment:

· Steve's Steamway: carpet cleaning and stain removal- $793.50

· City of Omak: water, sewer, storm- $150.64

· PUD: power- $120.68 

Old Business:

~ The gravel that was laid on the South side of the library where the new plantings are was spread over a wider area than originally planned. The plan was to lay it out 3 inches thick where the new plants are. Instead it is now 1 inch thick over a larger area. The Foundation has offered to buy more gravel so the depth around the new plants will be 3 inches which will help with water loss and weed control. Sharon will bring donuts and a card of thanks to the city workers for working so hard on this project.

New Business:

~ The Book Drop Off Box is open today.  The librarians are in full safety gear with masks, gloves, booties and apron to box and label the books and put them in quarantine for 3 days before reshelving them.

~ Curbside Pickup will start Thursday, August 13th. Books may be reserved online or over the phone.  The patron's books will be put in a bag labeled with their name and placed on a table outside the library door. The books can be picked up from the table any time between 1:00-4:00.

~Only the books already in the Omak Library building can be reserved. There will be no interlibrary ordering or Mail Order Library at this time to ensure there will be no cross contamination.

~ Omak Library is following Covid-19 safety guidelines from Governor Jay Inslee and guidelines from other libraries. They are being very careful to keep their staff safe and are working hard to ensure the safety of patrons when the library reopens in the future. 

~ Cintas' contract will be cancelled on December 2020 due to suspension of services. US Linen will be used by the library, as well as by City Hall and the Police Station at a considerable savings of $881.40 per year. They also deliver clean entry mats once a week instead of once every two weeks.

Meeting adjourned. Next meeting will be September 14, 2020 at 1:30 via Zoom.

Respectfully Submitted, Betsy Rainsford

